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Dear Parents, 

Fees for academic year 2025-2026 

I am writing to notify you that the fees for the next academic year, commencing September 2025, will be as follows: 

 

Year Group Autumn Term Fees  

 

 Spring Term Fees 

 

 

Summer Term 

Fees  

Annual  

Foundation 1 

(VAT exempt) 

 

£3,971.00 

 

£3,971.00 

 

£3,971.00 

 

£11,913.00 

Foundation 2  £4,575.00 £4,575.00 £4,575.00 £13,725.00 

Years 1–4 £5,309.00 £5,309.00 £5,309.00 £15,927.00 

Years 5–6 £5,803.00 £5,803.00 £5,803.00 £17,409.00 

Please note, the school is absorbing a significant portion of VAT which will be reviewed termly and a new fees 

structure communicated as and when required.  

Nursery (Foundation 1): There are 5 morning sessions with or without lunch. 

 

All Fees for F1 are VAT Exempt 

Autumn Term    

(13 weeks) 

Spring Term        

(11 weeks) 

 

Summer Term    

(10 weeks) 

Option 1: 

Morning Sessions - 8:30 - 11:30am                  

(not including lunch)  

£3,120.00 £2,640.00 £2,400.00 

Option 2:  

Morning Sessions - 8:30am to 1:00pm 

(including supervised lunch)  

£3,250.00 £2,750.00 £2,500.00 

 

        Fees remain inclusive of lunch but please note that educational visits are not included in the termly fees, these will be 

charged separately through ParentPay. 

We will continue to offer a sibling discount, with fees for the second and subsequent children discounted by 7.5% for 

existing families. For new families joining from September 2025, the discount will be 5% while more than one child 

attends Avon House School. 

Annual payments will benefit you with a 3% discount if they are paid in full by 31st August 2025. If the 

fees are not paid in full by the due date, the 3% discount will be withdrawn and you will be switched to 

the monthly direct debit scheme. Termly payments will be due on or before the first day of term. 

Please be reminded that should you wish to withdraw your child from Avon House School, a full term’s notice is 
required in writing as per our Terms and Conditions. The last date to give notice for leaving at the end of the Summer 

Term, without incurring fees in lieu, is 8 am on Tuesday 22nd April 2025. 

 

If you have any questions regarding fees, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

   Mrs Z Mughal,  

Bursar   


